
 
 
 
 
 
PENINSULA SANITATION SERVICE, INC. 
PO BOX A 
ILWACO, WA   98624 
 
                                                                        July 7, 2008 
 
Secretary 
WUTC 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, Wa   98504-7250 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
This is a transmittal letter to accompany our LSN for fuel surcharge #13.  This will 
replace fuel surcharge #12.  We are requesting that this LSN become effective on August 
1, 2008. 
 
Enclosed are the check sheet, fuel surcharge #13, LSN notice, and worksheet.  The new 
fuel surcharge percentage will be shown on each customers bill. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me.  Our e-mail address is 
pss@willapabay.org. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Diane Carter 
Manager 


